

Potter's House Christian Academy

12100 NW 39th Ave. Gainesville fl. 32606/ Gainesvillephca@gmail.com /352.256.0665

Permission to Take Photos and Videos of Students

Dear Parents or Guardians,

In order to promote the activities and achievements of our school, we request your consent to take photographs and videos of your child during school activities and events. These images and recordings may be used on our social media platforms, the school's website, and other communication channels related to the institution.

Intended Use of the Images and Videos:

- Publication on social media (Facebook)
- Use on the school's website
- Promotional printed materials (brochures, posters, etc.)

Your privacy and that of your child are important to us:

- The images and videos will not include detailed personal information (such as full name or contact information) without your additional consent.
- Students will not be directly identified in social media posts unless stated otherwise.

Please mark the appropriate option:

- I authorize the taking of photos and videos of my child and their use for the purposes mentioned above.
- I do not authorize the taking of photos and videos of my child for the purposes mentioned above.

| Student's Name: | |
|------------------------------|-------|
| Parent/Guardian's Name: | |
| Parent/Guardian's Signature: | Date: |

We greatly appreciate your collaboration and support in this initiative to showcase the incredible achievements of our students and our school community.